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The Registry maintains and develops contacts with the Mainland

and other jurisdictions on a regular basis.  These contacts enabled

us to exchange ideas and share experiences regarding the

provision and development of corporate registration services and

corporate governance issues and will be very useful for developing

new initiatives and strategies in the future.

In 2006-07, the Registry received 15 groups of visitors from

government departments and professional bodies from the

Mainland and government officials from Sri Lanka, Vietnam, the

Associated Chinese Chambers of Commerce and Industry of

Malaysia, the Ministry of Law of Singapore, the Australian Securities

& Investments Commission of Australia and the Samoa International

Finance Authority.
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A delegation from the Singapore Ministry of Law visiting the Registry
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The Registrar of Companies attended the 2006 Asian Roundtable

on Corporate Governance in Bangkok, Thailand in September

2006 and the 2007 Asian Roundtable Corporate Governance in

Singapore in June 2007.  In November 2006, the Registrar led a

delegation of the Registry’s senior officials to visit the Shanghai

Administrative Bureau for Industry and Commerce.  The Registrar
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Visiting the Shanghai Administrative

Bureau for Industry and Commerce
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Students ambassadors of The Hong Kong Institute of Chartered Secretaries visiting the Registry
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of Companies together with senior officers from the department

and the Financial Services and the Treasury Bureau, attended

the fourth Corporate Registers Forum which was held in Singapore

and Malaysia in April 2007.  After the Forum, the Registry Manager

with a small team from the Registry had useful discussions and

experience sharing with the Accounting and Corporate Regulatory

Authority of Singapore.

During the year, we organised attachment programmes for

government officials from the Mainland — the Registration Bureau

of Foreign Invested Enterprises of the State Administration for

Industry and Commerce, and the Administration for Industry and

Commerce of Shanghai, Hangzhou and Shenzhen.  The

attachment programmes helped enhance their understanding of

the corporate registration system in Hong Kong and the Registry’s

operations under ICRIS.  They also offered a good opportunity

for the department’s staff to update their knowledge of the

corporate registration systems in the Mainland.
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Officials from the Shenzhen Administration for

Industry and Commerce on attachment to the

Registry


